NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the Oklahoma Department of Transportation
(ODOT) is proposing to reconstruct a portion of SH 66 from SH 117 east approximately 1.5 miles
to SH 97 in Sapulpa. The meeting is scheduled for 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m, Thursday, February 24,
2005 at the Sapulpa City Hall, City Council Chambers, 425 East Dewey, Sapulpa Oklahoma.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and gather public input on the proposal to widen a portion
of SH 66 from two lane to four lane in the City of Sapulpa, Creek County.

The reconstruction of SH 66 to a four-lane facility from SH 117 east one approximately 1.5 miles to
SH 97 in Sapulpa will provide a safe and efficient facility for the traveling public.

ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all residents, including those who may be disabled. If you
would like to attend this meeting but find it difficult because of a disability, architectural barrier, or
another special need, please contact Mr. Craig Moody at (405) 522-1465 or by writing the Oklahoma
Department of Transportation, Planning & Research Division, 200 Northeast 21* Street, Oklahoma
City, Oklahoma 73105.
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